
 

The Baston School PTA Meeting November 17th 2022, The Black Horse, Baston 

Attendees: Emma Bush, Lucy Hartley, Clare Burke, Amy Hunnings, Stephanie Musson, Christina Pitchford 

 

1. Welcome: Emma thanked everyone for attending  

 

2. Apologies: Vanessa Smith 

 

3. Approval of minutes from last meeting: Minutes approved 

4. Matters arising: 

a. Christmas plans:  

Items to be purchased for Christmas Party day/Disco – chocolate lollies, crisps. CT 

Sale of raffle tickets at wreath-making, school disco, before KS1 Nativity, Rock Band concert 

b. Fundraising events terms 3 and 4 

i. Mothers Day Gift stall: Date agreed as 17th March. 

ii. Disco: Date agreed as 30th March. EB will put a call out for helpers nearer the time. 

 

5. Treasurer’s Report: Funds raised include £152 from Stikins, £176 from Ragbag, £500 from Baston Fireworks 

volunteering, £59 from Pre-Loved uniform, £12 from Amazon Smile. 

6. Pre-loved uniform: Vanessa continues to manage this and all is going smoothly 

7. Tuck shop: Clare runs this smoothly and rubber gloves are now used in the handling of food, provided in the 

Tuckshop box stored in the PTA shed. 

8. Any other business: 

a. School celebrates its 30th anniversary in 2023 and Mr Hardstaff is looking into a way to celebrate the 

school through the decades. It was suggested that we could involve the community in whatever is arranged. 

10. Date, time, venue of next meeting: 23 Feb 2023, 7pm, venue The Black Horse. 

 


